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To:  All Eastpointe and Sandhills and Trillium Providers  

From:  Cindy Ehlers, Chief Operations Officer 

Date: January 11, 2024 

Subject: Consolidation Communication Bulletin update from Consolidation 
Bulletin 4 in reference to EPSDT 

 

This communication provides information around requirements for non-covered EPSDT 
requests all Eastpointe, Sandhills, and Trillium providers beginning 2/1/2024 as a result 
of the consolidation.  

NON-COVERED MEDICAID BENEFITS UNDER EPSDT 

Any Medicaid service that is a non-covered service currently provided to members 
through the plan must be submitted using the form found on the Trillium website on our 
Early and Periodic Screening Diagnosis and Treatment (EPSDT). Trillium is requesting 
the form to ensure we can update the TBS Trillium Business System to ensure claims may 
be submitted. Services remain NPA until May 31, 2024.  

 

All questions related to this Clinical Communication Bulletin can be sent to 
UM@TrilliumNC.org.  Questions will be responded to as quickly as possible.  We are 
working to address other questions and concerns as quickly as possible.  Thank you for 
your patience while we transition.  
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